WIMESSA Report


WIMESSA is working on starting a mentorship program between professors, TAs, and undergraduate students. The council is also assisting the department faculty search for a prospective Ottoman studies professor. We also held a coffee hour for students and faculty in early November. WIMESSA council is also interested in creating a database for study abroad programs at Middle East universities that is currently unavailable and otherwise difficult to navigate for students.
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